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Ngā mihi mahana atu ki ngā Mātua katoa 
Warmest greetings to all Parents/Caregivers

Dear Parents and Whānau,
The Importance of Regular Attendance
We would like to take this opportunity to highlight the
importance of regular school attendance. Consistent
attendance is crucial for your child's academic success and
overall well-being. Here are a few key reasons why regular
attendance matters:

Building Learning Foundations: Attending school regularly
ensures that students do not miss out on essential
lessons, helping them stay on track with their education.
Developing Positive Habits: Consistent attendance helps
children establish positive daily habits and routines that
will benefit them throughout their lives.
Promoting Wellbeing: Regular school attendance enables
students to stay connected with their peers, build strong
social relationships, and engage in new learning
experiences.
Achieving Success: Students who attend school regularly
are more likely to excel academically and socially, setting
them up for long-term success.

We understand that occasional absences are unavoidable
due to illness or other valid reasons. However, we encourage
parents to prioritize school attendance as much as possible. If
your child is experiencing challenges that impact their
attendance, please reach out to their teacher or the school
administration for support.

Stay Connected with the Hero School App
To keep up with school events and receive updates on your
child's learning, we remind all parents to download the Hero
school app. The app provides an easy way to stay informed
about upcoming events, important announcements, and your
child's academic progress. Stay connected and engaged with
our school community through Hero!

Let's work together to ensure our students have a successful
and enjoyable school experience. We look forward to seeing
all our students at the upcoming events and in their
classrooms every day. Thank you for your continued support
and cooperation.
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Upcoming Events
Cross Country - Thursday, 30th May We are excited to
announce our annual Cross Country Race, scheduled for
Thursday, 30th May. This event is a great opportunity for our
students to demonstrate their athletic skills, endurance, and
team spirit. Parents are warmly invited to join us and cheer
on their children. Please ensure your child is prepared with
appropriate sportswear and a water bottle.

Northern Wairoa Event - Friday, 7th June 
The following week, on Friday, 7th June, some of our
students will participate in the Northern Wairoa event. This is
a fantastic occasion for our students to engage in friendly
competitions and activities with other schools. More detailed
information will be shared next week, so please keep an eye
out for updates.

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in your
child's education journey. Together, we can make this term a
remarkable and fulfilling experience for every student.

Nga mihi
Lisa Greville

 



Here's a quick recap of this weeks events
Sports Festival: Year 5-8 students attended a
Winter Sports Festival. It was a fantastic event
where our senior students got to experience a
range of sports codes.  
Duffy Theatre
Our students go to experience the 2 promoted the
Books In Homes message: “It’s cool to read and
it’s cool to achieve”.
Robotics
Room 5 had the exciting opportunity to do use
some robotics. 
Poutama Trip
To complete learning around ANZAC day
Poutama went to the RSA and other places in
town to see places of significance.  




